The DVERT Project - Community Partner Referral Guidelines
The purpose of these guidelines is to help you to refer a high risk domestic violence case to the DVERT Project. Please do not submit this form as part of the referral.
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *
If you are referring a high risk domestic violence case to DVERT please review this sheet before completing the one page referral. Any questions can be directed to the DVERT Coordinator Becky Bangs 503-988-6440.
The DVERT Project provides a collaborative response to high risk domestic violence cases. The elements of an appropriate referral to the DVERT Project are as follows:

· Information available pertaining to the case indicates significant danger if intervention does not occur.

· The elements involved in the case indicate that a collaborative, multidisciplinary response are necessary to increase victim safety.
· The victim has expressed a concern regarding their personal safety in relation to the current domestic violence situation. 

· The victim is interested in accessing a collaborative, multidisciplinary response (which may include law enforcement and criminal justice) in attempt to increase the personal safety.

___ Have you explained the DVERT Project to the victim using the DVERT Service Coordination Process handout?
___ Have you discussed this referral with the victim? 

___  If necessary, do you have the victim’s permission (written) authorizing you to release this information to the DVERT Project?

___ Is it safe to release the current address for the victim to the DVERT Project?*
___ Is it safe to release the current phone number for the victim to the DVERT Project?* 

* If it is not safe to contact the victim, please develop a safety plan with the victim that enables DVERT Project partners to contact victim and explain this plan to the DVERT Project Coordinator. 
___ If you have attached any reports, notes or records that directly relate to the victim, do you have the victim’s permission (written) authorizing you to release this information to the DVERT Project, needed? 
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